
You are warmly invited to attend the launch of the new  

Master’s (M.Phil) programme in  

Conflict Resolution  and Reconciliation  

offered by the Irish School of Ecumenics,  

Trinity College Dublin | at Belfast. 
 

We would also like to announce the launch of the related website: 

http://www.conflicttransformation.ie  

 

Light refreshments will be served from 4.45  

and Baroness O’Loan will speak at 5.15. 

You are invited to the launch of the new academic programme: 
 

M.Phil in Conflict Resolution and 

Reconciliation 

Trinity College Dublin | at Belfast 

683 Antrim Road 

Belfast  BT15 4EG 

Phone: +44 (0)2890 770087 

E-mail: reconsec@tcd.ie 

All are welcome, but since places are limited, if you plan to come please reply to Caroline 

Clarke, tel 02890 770087 (or 048 9077 0087 from Rep. of Ireland) or reconsec@tcd.ie by 

Friday, 15 October 2010.  Directions by public transport or car are available on request or 

from www.tcd.ie/ise/directions.  Please note that parking on-site is very limited and that it 

is better to park on side-streets. 

 

Thursday 
21 October 2010 

  

4.45 - 6.00pm 
 

 

Welcome and Introduction  
Dr Gladys Ganiel,  

Programme Co-ordinator  
& 

Dr Geraldine Smyth, 
Head of the  

Irish School of Ecumenics 

 
Keynote address  

‘The Importance of 
Studying  

Conflict Resolution  
& Reconciliation’ 

given by  
Baroness Nuala O’Loan, DBE,  

 

Special Envoy to Timor-Leste  
for the Republic of Ireland’s  

Department of Foreign  
Affairs  & the former  

Northern Ireland  
Police Ombudsman  

(1999-2007)  
 

http://www.conflicttransformation.ie

